
FIRE DISTRICT NO. 3   
TOWNSHIP OF HANOVER, COUNTY OF MORRIS 

 
 
 

Meeting Notice 
 
Notice is Hereby Given that the regular meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners of Fire District No. 3 in the Township of Hanover, County 
of Morris, scheduled for Thursday, August 1, 2024, has been cancelled.  A 
Special Meeting will be held on Thursday, August 8, 2024, at 7:00 P.M. for 
the purposes of discussing the regular business of the Board, and formal 
action may be taken at this meeting.  The meeting will take place in the 
Commissioners’ Meeting Room, Cedar Knolls Fire Station, 82 Ridgedale 
Avenue, Cedar Knolls. 
 
 
MaryLou DeSimone, Secretary 


